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Content:
Please refer to the attached letter regarding the attribution of flood mapping for the South Creek catchment.
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15 October 2018

Director, Aerotropolis Activation
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam,
Draft Western Sydney Aerotropolis Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan
Jacobs Submission regarding Probable Maximum Flood (PMF) Imagery/Information

Jacobs wishes to make a submission to the Draft Stage 1 Aerotropolis Land Use and
Infrastructure and Implementation Plan, which are currently on exhibition.

On Page 39 of the Draft Plan, Jacobs has been attributed as the creator of the PMF layer for
the South Creek catchment. Jacobs wishes to advise that it (Jacobs) was not the creator of that
layer, and therefore requests Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) to correct this
error.

We believe that the confusion may have arisen as a result of Jacobs’ work on behalf of DPE in
20186, relating to the early planning phases for the Aerotropolis. It is to be noted that the flood
and other data shown in these early reports was provided to Jacobs by DPE as an input to this
work, and not generated by Jacobs.

Jacobs requests that the true source of flood data is reflected as the LUIIP is finalised.

We commend DPE for its bold and visionary Plans for the Aerotropolis, are excited about the
opportunities it presents for the future of Western Sydney.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Koshy
Technical Director - Cities and Places, NSW

T: +61 2 9032 1761
E: Sarah.Koshy@Jacobs.com

Jacobs Group (Australia) Pty Limited ABN 37 001 024 095



